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Under ICAO Technical Co-operation Programme

COSCAP-South Asia

Ref: COSCAP-SA/29/SARAST/6




                        24 April, 2006
Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject:
Sixth SARAST Meeting



Flight Operations and Air Traffic Management Components



Bangkok   18 – 19 May 2006

Kindly reference our letter COSCAP/29/SARAST/6 dated 16 February, 2006

The Sixth SARAST Meeting will be held on 18 and 19 May, 2006 at the Kotaite Wing, ICAO Asia and Pacific Regional Office, Bangkok, Thailand. Attached for your kind information is the Tentative Agenda / Programme for the two days of the Meeting along with the related Attachments.


While this letter is being faxed to most addressees, the Meeting papers are being forwarded to all addressees through e mail. If you have any difficulty receiving the documents please advise the undersigned at your earliest convenience.


The Recommendations and Conclusions from the Fifth SARAST Meeting were reviewed at the 15th Meeting of the Steering Committee held at Kandy, Sri Lanka from 6 to 8 February, 2006. I am pleased to inform you that the Steering Committee accepted the Recommendations and Conclusions from the Fifth SARAST Meeting for implementation and provided further direction for SARAST. The related Conclusions from the 15th Meeting of the Steering Committee are placed as Attachment I.


The Directors General of Civil Aviation of the member States are requested to kindly ensure that besides the participation of the Nominated Team Members (Flight Operations and ATM) from the respective Civil Aviation Administrations, the major airlines and the service providers also nominate their representatives (Operations and ATM) for participation as per the decision of the 15th Meeting of the Steering Committee. List of the Participants registered till date for the Sixth SARAST Meeting is attached for your kind perusal. Also attached is the Participants List from the 5th SARAST Meeting.

The on-going support of the Donor Agencies, Aircraft Manufacturers and the various International Organizations is gratefully acknowledged. We look forward to their continued patronage and participation at the SARAST Meetings.

In response to our subsequent email communications, some of the addressees have already indicated their participation. For those that have still to confirm their participation, it is kindly requested that participants complete the attached Registration Form and have the same faxed to COSCAP-SA by 01 May, 2006.  This would facilitate adequate arrangements at the Meeting venue.


The attached information may kindly be provided to all participants please.


With warm regards,
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Yours sincerely,









Capt. Fareed Ali Shah









Programme Coordinator









COSCAP-SA
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